
From: Rachel Conner  
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 3:11 PM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: Fiscal Year Information Request to Erie County Water Authority  
 
Dear Shari or Custodian of Public Records, 
 
I am seeking the fiscal or budget year start date (mm-dd) for Erie County Water Authority. 
 
If this request was misrouted, please forward it to the correct contact person and reply to this 
communication with the appropriate contact information. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to respond to this email. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Rachel Conner 
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